
 

Open burning suspended within Ely City limits  

May 28, 2021 through September 30, 2021!  

               

Backyard firepits are not prohibited, but have a garden hose nearby and never 

leave your firepit unattended. 

Previously approved Open Burning permits 

will have City of Ely Fire Department staff on 

site. 


